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District English Learner Advisory Committee (DELAC) / District Advisory Committee (DAC) Combined Meeting
February 11, 2019
5:00 - 6:30 p.m.
Alum Rock School District Board Room
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Ms. Sandra Garcia welcomed us, and our meeting for today started at 5:06 p.m. 
 Mrs. Araceli Ortiz asked for a motion to approve the agenda: First Motion by Mr. Raymundo from Hubbard School and Second by Elizabeth Quintero from Linda Vista School.
All in favor.
We proceeded by Ms. Araceli Ortiz giving us 5 minutes to read the minutes of last month. After reading and reviewing, she said we needed two people to approve the minutes.
First Motion: Mr. Alberto Reyes of LUCHA School.
Second by Lorena Alatorre from Lyndale School.
All in favor.
After reading and approving the minutes and correcting errors we proceeded with the agenda of the day.
Today’s presentation by Mrs. Sandra Garcia with the LCAP topic and about the purpose of the Forums.
She commented that we will have new goals, all depending about our meetings, analyzing our goals and the priorities.
Parents, teachers, students and the unions provide their input to our organization.
During the presentation we were observing the 4 LCAP goals.
We reviewed the 8 State priorities of the LCAP.
Mrs. Sandra Garcia told us that the District budget is based on the students’ attendance. We reviewed the progress of our schools based on the statistics that we observed on the data provided.
We observed the percentages for the year 2018 as they appeared in the graphs for the ELA and Math students.
In the different colored graphs, we observed how our students are advancing at the different levels.
We reviewed the academic achievement in math and compared the data for the last 3 years.
After the LCAP Presentation and about all the points she mentioned, we did an input rotation with the different posters that we were provided with on the walls, to read, and to note something on each one by placing color sticky notes to give the best priority to the topics mentioned there.
Mrs. Sandra Garcia asked us to participate in the Survey that will end on March 8.
Mrs. Araceli Ortiz asked us to Motion to finish our meeting.  Meeting closed at 6:33 p.m. with a motion by Mr. Raymundo of Hubbard School, and second by Mrs. Sandra Pinal.
Announcements by some of the Committee Members: 
1. That they want to see percentage graphs of the academic advance of the summary of each month.
2. Mrs. Sandra Pinal expressed this question: Will students who already passed the CELDT test be follow up for 3 years, adding one more year or will it start from this 2018 year on with the new ELPAC test? 
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